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1 March 2001

Mr John Carter

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and 

Education References Committee

Suite SQ.61

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Carter

Please find attached the submission from Flinders University to the Senate Inquiry into the Education of Gifted and Talented Children.

The submission represents the views of the University in relation to the terms of reference provided by the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and 

Education References Committee.

Yours sincerely

Professor Anne Edwards

Vice-Chancellor

